
A new program from:

With generous support from

The John A. and Margaret Post Foundation

and the Ellman Discovery Foundation

Our new refrigerated vehicle will be hitting the road to bring perishable and 
nonperishable foods to families in need. Look for us in a town near you and stop 

by if you need help feeding your family in these challenging times!

Call PSS at (973) 940-3500 or go to

w w w. p r o j e c t s e l f s u f f i c i e n c y . o r g

Project Self-Sufficiency is proud to introduce 

Nourishing Our Neighbors

http://www.projectselfsufficiency.org/

